
 
From: Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 11:15 AM 
To: Shirley Walsh <shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca>; dbrowne@bfma-law.com; sluk@oktlaw.com; 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 
Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; NP Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; 
nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Maureen Greene <mgreene@pub.nl.ca>; Stephen Fitzgerald 
<sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; 'Bernice 
Bailey' <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; 
Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; Public Utilities Board 
<board@pub.nl.ca> 
 
Subject: NLH 2024 Capital Budget Application - Request to Change or Modify Board Order No. 
P.U. 35(2023) - Newfoundland Power's Reply 
 
Good morning,  
 
Newfoundland Power has no comment on the above-noted application.  
 
Regards, 
 
Dominic  
 


